
Telephone ( 9 0 4 )  292 -4240  - . .  Fax: ( 9 0 4 )  292-4277 

Superior Construction Co., I n c  
General Contractors 

6 9 7 2  Business Park Boulevard 
Jacksonville, Florida 32256 -2735  

October 29, 1997 

Nassau County Public Works 
2290 State Road 200 
Fernandina Beach, Florida 32034 
Attention: John Meier 

Subject: Triple Box Culvert on SR 1 15 in western Nassau County 

Dear John, 

Pursuant to our proposal of October 15, 1997, Superior Construction will Cofferdam the creek 
with clay on the upstream and downstream of the culvert and pump out the culvert for inspection 
for the L.ump Sum of $ 23,100.00. 

If after inspection, it appears the integrity of the box culvert is acceptable then we will pump fine 

I aggregate, 2000 psi grout into the void under the slab. This will be done for the price of $330.00 
per cubic yard. (Approximate Cost: $26,400.00, based on 80 cys) 

I Any silt which needs to be removed from the box by means of a vacuum truck will be removed at 
the rate of $275.00 per hour. (Approximate Cost: $ 2,750.00, based on 10 hours) 

I Should other work be necessary, a separate agreement will be executed. 

Superior Construction Co., Inc. 

b @ p 7  Date 

Ex-Officio Clerk 

We Are An Equal Opportunity Employer 



NASSAU COUNTY Nick Deonas 
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BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS Pete Cooper 
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November 3, 1997 
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JOSEPH M. "Chip" OXLEY, JR. 

Ex-Officio Clerk 

MICHAELS. MULUN 
County Attorney 

WALTER D. GOSSET 
County Coordinator 

Mr. Richard J. Ayers 
Superior Construction Co., Inc. 
6972 Business Park Boulevard 
Jacksonville, FL 32256-2735 

Subject: Triple Box Culvert on S.R. 115 in Western Nassau County 

Dear Mr. Ayers: 

Enclosed is an executed original agreement for the subject project 
as approved by the Nassau County Board of County Commissioners on 
November 3, 1997. 

If we may furnish any additional assistance or information, please 
let us know. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 

cc: Jack D'Amato, Public Works Director 

(904) 225-2610 Board Room; 321 -5703, 879-1029, (800) 958-3496 

An Affirmative Action / Equal Opportunity Employer 


